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Dear Senate Committee on Workforce:

Thank you for an opportunity to provide testimony. Please vote 'No' on SB560. Please also 
vote 'No' on SB559 and SB913.

These bills hurt retirement planning of working families. These bills will also damage core 
competency of the state workforce where the State of Oregon will have further trouble in 
retaining and recruiting qualified staff. Please note that the taxpayers pay more for government 
services when the work is contracted to private sector. We can save money for Oregonians by 
keeping work in-house with a strong public workforce.

Please vote 'No' on SB560.

Sincerely,

Joseph Auth
Washington County Resident
Hillsboro, OR 97124
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